
Mr Richard J Koerner 
31 Fauna Terrace 
COOLUM BEACH QLD 4573 

Dear Mr Koerner 

Australian Government 
---~------.------

The Treasury 
Parliamentary Services Unit 

The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 

Canberra ACT 2600 

2 4 NUV 2011 

Thank you for your letter of2 November 2011 to the Assistant Treasurer and Minister for Financial 
Services and Superannuation concerning Australia's Urban Water Sector. 

As the matter falls more directly within the portfolio responsibilities of the Minister for 
Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and Communities, the correspondence has been 
referred to the Hon Tony Burke MP for his attention. 

Yours sincerely 

Kim Harrington 
A/g Manager 
Parliamentary Services Unit 




